WRIA 15 Workgroup Meeting Notes
May 9, 2019
Participants: Stacy Vynne McKinstry, Nam Siu, Alison O’Sullivan, John O’Leary, Paul Pickett, Joel Purdy, Sam Phillips, Austin Jennings

The workgroup reviewed the draft map prepared by HDR as a result of the previous workgroup discussion on regions.
Clarification was provided that the map will be used for generating growth projections and consumptive use. The workgroup is committed to finding projects closest to the impact and revisiting subbasin delineation throughout the process. The draft map will be shared with the committee as a proposed approach for moving forward and a “do not cross” (highest nesting) for impact and offsets.
Nam and Sam debriefed on the conversation regarding north Kitsap. Because of considerations for fish stocks, drainage, and the reservation, they want to ensure flexibility and not restrict projects.
The group discussed revisions to the draft map. Fox Island should become part of the south sound. Ketron Island should become part of the McNeal and Anderson region. The islands should be outlined to show them as distinct regions.
The group discussed whether to rename the south sound region as south sound inlet, but decided to leave as south sound.
The group discussed whether to give another name to the region of islands in the south sound but decided to leave the names of the islands.
Stacy will send revisions to the consultant to prepare a revised map ahead of our next meeting.
The workgroup will meet again on the 15th to review the revised draft and discuss updates on growth projections.
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